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January 5, 2010 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
My name is Jonathan Jordan, President and CEO of the Grants Pass & Josephine County 
Chamber of Commerce in Grants Pass, Oregon. It is our 86th year serving the community. 
We represent 700 businesses that encompass 10,000 employees in our county. We also 
have 13 committees that utilize over 100 volunteers. 
 
I have worked with David Frasher for 3 years.  I was on one of the initial hiring 
committees for our new city manager. Mr. Frasher was the only candidate who asked us 
questions. This is why I voted to select him as our city manager. He was proactive, 
intelligent and astute in his actions. 
 
I have worked professionally and privately with Mr. Frasher. David has been a great 
supporter of the chamber and has been an active part of “Concerts in the Park”, a free gift 
to our community every year. 
 
Mr. Frasher has been to my house for dinner and I have been to his. I know him to be an 
ethical, honest and forthright person. My only regret is that we were unable to keep 
David after an unprecedented community uprising recall of 5 of our 8 city councilors. 
 
I know David will excel in any endeavor he pursues because of his high moral standards 
and continually choosing the “high road”. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Jordan 


